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Dear Sir,

We would like to submit the following article for publication in the European   Journal Podiatry.
Use of spinal cord stimulation in managing neuropathic foot pain: A case series study 

This paper discusses a case series study of five patients with neuropathic foot pain who were managed by spinal cord stimulation. It is considered that the issues discussed are current and will prove to be of interest to a broad audience.

Key words: Neuropathic pain, foot, lower limb, spinal cord stimulator, complex regional pain syndrome
All authors have been fully involved in the preparation of the above manuscripts. The material within will not be submitted for publication elsewhere.
This article is not in evaluation process in another journal. We accept that in the case of acceptance the publication rights will be owned by EJPOD.
Dr P. Beeson BSc, MSc, PhD, CSci, FCPM, FFPM RCSP (Glasg)

Senior Lecturer, School of Health, The University of Northampton

Prof RL Ashford BA, BEd, MA, MMedSci, PhD, CSci, FFPM RCPS (Glasg) 
Director Postgraduate Research Degrees, Birmingham City University
Prof JH Raphael MBChB, MSc, MD, FRCA, FFPM RCA
(Consultant in Pain Medicine, Department Pain Management, Russells Hall Hospital, Dudley & Birmingham City University)

Corresponding author:                                                                        
Dr Paul Beeson (Senior Lecturer)                                                                                 
School of Health                                                                                 
The University of Northampton                                                         
Park Campus, 
Boughton Green Road

Northampton NN2 7AL

England        

Tel: +44 (0)1604 892304 Email: paul.beeson@northampton.ac.uk
Ethics

Ethical approval was granted by NRES Committee London – City & East (REC reference: 14/LO/1351) and written consent obtained to access patient records for the Case Series Study.

Funding 

The authors received no financial support for the research, authorship, and/or publication of this article.

Contributors

Each author materially participated in the research and contributed towards the article preparation.

Conflicts of interest 

The authors declare no potential conflicts of interest with respect to the research, authorship, and/or publication of this article.

